
The City of Shizuoka’s Official Website Has Been Renewed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The city’s website has undergone renovations, making it easier than ever to find 
the information you’re looking for! Why not give it a try! 
 
Smartphone-Conscious Design 
Many people access the internet from their phones, and the screen display and 
controls for the new website are designed with that in mind. 
 
Easy-to-Find Information 
To help you find what you’re looking for, we’ve introduced user-specific menus 
like “Children & Childcare”, Elderly & Welfare, and “Businesses”. 
 
City Website: 
https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/s009187.html  
 
Multilingual Page Run by the Intercultural & International Affairs Division: 
https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/p000211.html  
 

Inquiries: Public Relations Division 푲푳푴푵푶054-221-1353 
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